Bits & Pieces #45

The Venice chapter newsletter publishes a picture of each new member and the person(s) who recruited
him/her. Two good things there — people who might have missed the meeting will be able to see the
new person, and the recruiters get recognized before the entire chapter for their efforts.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that | mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The ideais to
pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s
benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please
contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I'll pass it along.

Raking mud and weeds out of a stream. I've little enough to do....!

Dottie Conner, Sister-in-Law of Mike Keister, couch potato brother of your Florida Council of Chapters
President, Jim.



